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I’m writing to ask that you please reinstate LAMC 85.02 and
continue the ban on car camping. Our streets are overrun with
people living in vehicles that take up public parking, trash our
streets, potentially defecate on our sidewalks and threaten the
safety of our neighborhoods and homes. Not to mention the
environmental impact of the trash and hazardous waste they put
down the storm drains which flows right into our ocean. Please do
what’s right for the people who live here and pay rent/mortgage
and taxes. We are already oversaturated with transients and we
need laws that protect our streets and neighborhoods. This needs
to remain permanent as well instead of having to renew it year
after year. I can’t even begin to tell you how much stress this is
causing me, and my family. Drug dealing was done right in front
of my house. I fear for my 85 year old neighbor who is very
friendly and has been taking advantage of, in more ways than one.
I feel that we, the tax oTong citizens are taking advantage of in
this homeless situation and forgotten about. Is it right to punish
the hard working citizens, many just getting by, who have worked
all their adult lives to get what they have today, only to be taken
away from them. I do not believe in awarding bad behavior. This
1s what is happening all around me, and continues daily in getting
worse. I beg you to reinstate and make the no parking, camping in
cars permanent. We have gotten an unfair deal in this horrific
problem, and our councilman Mike Bonin ignores us. Thank You,
MarthLennon



